Subject: Ref: 2021/2474/L. 7 Upper St Martin's Lane London WC2H 9DL

Dear Colette

This application was discussed in our last meeting of the Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory
Committee.

We object to the proposal as there is concern about the reconfiguration involved, especially
removing two existing doors, however 'unused'.

This is an important corner site within a key heritage area. The removal of the doors will harm the
original facade and shop front design - and one should be wary of getting rid of something that
can never be 'put back'.

Best wishes

Debbie Radcliffe
For Bloomsbury CAAC



